Hill Country Cloggers Board Meeting
	July 11, 2022	



The regular monthly meeting of the Hill Country Cloggers was held at the Beaudoin’s residence in Brunswick, NY on Monday, July 11, 2022.  The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm by President George Beaudoin.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

The Board Members present were:  George Beaudoin, Audrey Koester, Jackie Lawlor, Christopher Chien, Barbara Dzembo, Alice Grimsley, and Tom Poole.  

The Secretary’s Report from May 19, 2022, Annual Board Meeting was distributed to all present.  The Secretary read the minutes.  A motion to accept the minutes was made by Audrey Koester and seconded by Alice Grimsley.  The motion carried.

The Treasurer’s Report for April 2022 was distributed.  A motion to accept the report (with corrections) was made by Audrey Koester and seconded by Christopher Chien.   The motion carried.

The Treasurer’s Report for May 2022 was distributed.  A motion to accept the report (with corrections)  was made by Alice Grimsley and seconded by Barbara Dzembo.  The motion carried

The Treasurer’s Report for June 2022 was distributed.  A motion to accept the report (with corrections) was made by Christopher Chien and seconded by Audrey Koester.  The motion carried.

New Business

The President asked Tom Poole to register the trailer online.  The registration is for a 6-month period.

Christopher Chien suggested that HCC have business cards printed.  The Board feels that a design should go on the card as well as information for contact purposes.  Tom Poole volunteered to develop a mock-up design for the business card with relative information added.  He will bring it to the next Board Meeting.

Two of our HCC members are going to National Clogging Competition in Tennessee in September.  This is the first time that HCC members have gone to Nationals.  They are Hannah Beaudoin and Andrew Kaulfuss.  The team members would like to host a reception for Hannah and Andrew prior to the Nationals.  It will be at the Grange in Brunswick on Tuesday, August 30, 2022, at 6:00 pm.  It has been suggested we provide a Banner, Posters, and goodie bags.  Groups 1 and 2 will supply the desserts.

A motion to adjourn this meeting was made by Tom Poole and seconded by Barbara Dzembo at 6:06 pm.  The motion carried.
